
 
 

   

 
 

 

Yearbooks 
Hello amazing APA families. We know this is quite an interesting time right now, but we also know that our 
APA families can weather this storm. We will come out with new experiences that we will look back on 
forever. Speaking of "looking back on," let's talk about the yearbook. We realize that the yearbook is the 
furthest thing from your mind at this point, but, when the time comes, we don't want families wishing they 
had remembered to order a yearbook. Order your yearbook by ​March 30th​!  
Prices are: 

● Soft cover - $17.00 
● Hard cover - $22.00 

The website to order is: 
https://americanprep.org/yearbook/ 
At this time ordering online is the only option we have as our school is closed for the time being. If you have 
any questions about the yearbook or an order please feel free to email Mrs. Goff at ​jgoff@apamail.org​ or 
either secretaries.  
 

Photos Needed 
Students, if you would like to submit a picture of yourself doing school at home, please send photos to Mrs. 
Goff at ​jgoff@apamail.org​. We would love to document this challenging time so you have something to look 
back on and remember the experience and how we can come together as a community in difficult situations. 
You can send a picture of what you are doing to stay busy, how you now "shake" hands (using elbows or 
your feet), or where your "school desk" is in your home. We would love to see everything! Let's find the light 
in this difficult situation and remember it always. We can't wait to see you all again at school when all this 
passes over. ​Photos are needed as soon as possible and by ​March 25th​, at the very latest. 
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